
 

Notice Regarding Vision Plans! 

Patients are required to present insurance or discount plans at check-in prior to receiving services. 

 

Vision plans are often administered by a separate company from your main medical carrier and often do 

not supply an ID card.  Most medical insurance cards also do not indicate if, or with whom, there is 

vision coverage. 

 

Vision Plans currently accepted are: 

Vision Service Plan (VSP), OptumHealth Vision (formerly Spectera), Superior Vision Plan (SVP), Davis 

Vision, Humana Vision Care Plan (Compbenefits) (VCP), Safeguard, Opticare, Avesis, Advantica, Block 

Vision, BCBS Healthselect, United Healthcare Vision Plan  

Discount Plans currently accepted are: 

VSP Access Plan, Davis Affinity Plan, SVP, Outlook Vision, Coast to Coast, Ameriplan, Vision Care 

Advantage, Affordable Healthcare Solutions, National Association of Preferred Providers (NAPP), Galaxy 

Medical Savings Card, Alliance Health Card 

 

If you are unsure whether you are covered for vision under a vision carrier or if you have vision benefits 

with your medical carrier – please consult your benefits booklet, contact your insurance company, or 

your employer’s human resources department before your appointment. 

Please note that Eye Clinic of Austin makes every effort to provide coverage with many providers, and 

the above information may change without notice.  To confirm that this practice offers coverage with 

the above listed providers, or to ask if coverage is available under a carrier not listed above, please call 

512-427-1100. 

Thank You! 
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